
 
 

Summer Student 

Employment Opportunity 
 

The City of Rossland is accepting applications from students seeking summer employment. This 
is a CUPE 2087 Summer Student Job paying a rate of $16.00 /hr, Monday to Friday 7:00 am to 
3:30 pm (40 hours a week). 

 
Applicants must be high school graduates and registered to attend a college or university in the fall 

and possess a valid B.C. Driver’s License with clean abstract. 
 
The successful applicant will be expected to perform routine park maintenance duties such as 

weeding and garbage clean up, operate minor equipment like lawn mowers and weed whackers 
and other assigned duties such as painting and assisting other staff. 

 
Successful applicants should be available for employment from as early as May14, 2018 and as 
late as August 31st. (approx. 16 weeks of work) 

 
Applications will be received until 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 25, 2018. Interviews will be 

held the week of April 30th.   Please submit to: 
 
City of Rossland 

Student Employment 
P.O. Box 1179 

Rossland, B.C. 
V0G 1Y0 
Email: leigh@rossland.ca 

Phone: 250-362-2328 
Fax: 250-362-3371 

 
We thank all applicants for their interest and effort in applying for this position and advise that 
only candidates selected for an interview will be contacted. 
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